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Subject: Thurston Nature Center South Prairie Land Parcel

From: Edward Vuylsteke  
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 11:46 AM 
To: Mallek, Jon <JMallek@a2gov.org>; Watson, Chris <CWatson@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; NAP 
Natural Area Preservation <NAP@a2gov.org>; Delacourt, Derek <DDelacourt@a2gov.org>; Bennett, Michelle 
<MBennett@a2gov.org>; Manor, Courtney <CManor@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; Dohoney Jr., 
Milton <MDohoney@a2gov.org>; City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Thurston Nature Center South Prairie Land Parcel 

Dear City Council Members and Park District Leadership, 

I am writing to urge you to vote NO on the proposal to allow Ann Arbor Public Schools to takeover city parkland as part of 
their shortsighted plan for the new Thurston Elementary School.  

AAPS has their own property, however AAPS has managed to create a terrible plan that requires taking part of the 
Thurston South Prairie from the city of Ann Arbor! Our neighborhood values our green space and parks, and believe they 
are a critical part of the future of our community!  
Please protect our Thurston Nature Center South Prairie. 

Edward M. Vuylsteke 

3092 Bluett Rd. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 


